Re: next year

Cady McClurg <cmcclurg@bigfork.k12.mt.us>
Wed 4/13/2022 3:12 PM

To: Brenda Clarke <bclarke@bigfork.k12.mt.us>
Dear Brenda,

Thank you so much for inviting me to stay next year. | have decided to pursue another opportunity in the
fall instead, so am submitting my resignation. This time in your school has been extremely valuable for
me, and | continue to be inspired by the excellence and spirit here.

In terms of this year, | received an exciting summer employment offer yesterday with the Forest Service.
They can wait for me to arrive after school is over, but if it's possible for me to end the year here on June

3, that would be a preferable start date for them.

Thank you for having me in your school!

Sincerely, W ML( L’]"
Cady McClurg




04/15/2022

Dear Mr. Stack,

It is with great pleasure that Mr. Appleby and | are recommending Brandon
Piazzola to the Middle/High P.E/Health position. Mr. Piazzola comes to us from
Phillipsburg School District, where he is teaching P.E./Health K-12. Brandon is also
active in coaching girls basketball, track & field, and football.

In 2018,Mr. Piazzola graduated from University of Montana Western with a
Bachelor’s Degree in Elementary Education and a K-12 Health & P.E. endorsement.
During his time at U of M Western Brandon earned the prestigious Montana Western
Rush Jordan Award, which is presented to the top male student of the year.

As you can see Mr. Piazzola comes to us with a wealth of experience in
education and leading extra-curricular activities and will make a great addition to Bigfork
School District.

Mr. Piazzola comes with many more accomplishments and outstanding
references, which | would be happy to share with you or the Board as you review our
recommendation.

Thank you for your consideration,

Mark Hansen & Charlie Appleby



Recommendation Art

Lacey Porrovecchio <lporrovecchio@bigfork.k12.mt.us>
Tue 4/19/2022 1:02 PM
To: Lacey Porrovecchio <lporrovecchio@bigfork.k12.mt.us>

Lacey Porrovecchio
Business Manager
Bigfork School District 38
406.837.7400

From: Charlie Appleby <charliea@bigfork.k12.mt.us>

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 12:55 PM

To: Tom Stack <tstack@bigfork.k12.mt.us>; Alison Wallen <awallen@bigfork.k12.mt.us>; Lacey
Porrovecchio <lporrovecchio@bigfork.k12.mt.us>

Subject: Re: Recommendation Art

Board of Trustees:

We would like to take this opportunity to recommend Miss Bailey Butler for hire as a 5th-12th
grade art instructor at Bigfork Schools. Miss Butler comes to us from Purdue University Fort
Wayne with a B.A. in Art Education. As a new teacher she comes with several impressive
educational honors including the Pi Chapter, Psi lota Xi art and design Scholarship selected
by the faculty at her University, and the Auer Fine Art Scholarship. Her cooperating teacher
during student teaching expressed that Bailey’s energy and enthusiasm refreshed her and
their art team, and Bailey became a trusted member of the team rather than just a student
teacher. She is self-described as “exceptionally outgoing, driven, and optimistic” and we
believe she will make a great addition to our fine arts team at Bigfork schools.

She is eager to move to Montana to be closer to her family and begin work here in Bigfork.
We appreciate your consideration,

Charles Appleby and Mark Hansen

Charles Appleby | Middle School Principal

600 Commerce St. | P.O. Box 188 | Bigfork, MT 59911
phone: (406) 837-7412 | fax: (406)-837-7407
www.bigforkschools.org/our-schools/middle-school/

Bigfork Middle School: Be Kind, Be Cool, and Be Compassionate
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